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Everyone is a gift and everyone is gifted 

Wednesday 9th December 2020 
 

Celebration Certificates 
Today we celebrated the awesome efforts and achievements of: 

Buttercups: Scarlett and Laurie 
Poppy: Jasper and Poppy          
Willow: Ihsaan and George A      Oakwood: Amelia and Reuben 

You can view the celebration assembly at: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NWonnt_HjsI&t=2s 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Christmas Raffles: Wednesday 16th December 2020 
Remember to order your raffle tickets before 16th 
December by emailing office@twineham.w-
sussex.sch.uk or sending cash to the school office. 
Tickets are £1 for the adult raffle and 50p for the 
children’s draw. The prizes are looking awesome – 
thank you for the fantastic donations! 
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West Sussex County Council 

Christmas Post-box 
Children can post Christmas cards for their friends in our post box in the lobby until 
Monday 14th December. The Covid-19 elves will keep them safe for 72 hours before 
delivery to the children on Thursday 17th December. 
 

Awesome Alex! 
Alex C’s Christmas Craft sales have now raised £135 for the 
school – outstanding! Thank you, Alex! 
 

Covid-19 cases in the Christmas Holidays 

We, at Twineham, will still be responsible for contact tracing in the case of a positive 
Covid-19 test for 6 days after the last day at school. This takes us until the 24th 
December 2020. 

If your child develops systems within 48 hours of the last time they were in school and 
then test positive for Covid-19, please contact me using head@twineham.w-
sussex.sch.uk. This will allow me to contact any close contacts in school to advise them 
to self-isolate. 

If we receive a positive case during the holidays and need to advise your child to self-
isolate, we will email you. I hope that we will not need to use this system, but wanted to 
let you know what to do if the need arises. 

You may have seen in the news that the DfE has said we could re-allocate one of our 
INSET days to Friday 18th December. We have decided not to do this; it is very short 
notice, we have already informed you of all INSET days for the school year and you may 
have made plans around these dates. The last day of term will still be Friday 18th 
December and the school will finish at normal time. 

 
Diary Dates  

 

Kind regards, 

Scott Reece, Headteacher 

Wednesday 16th December  Christmas lunch, non-uniform (Christmas 
jumpers optional) and Christmas Raffle 

Friday 18th December Last day of autumn term 
Monday 4th January 2021 INSET Day 

Tuesday 5th January 1st day of Spring Term 2021 

Monday 15th – Friday 19th February Half-term 


